
 
 

Error found in the Self and Peer assessment 

tool 

Recently we have found out that the self and peer assessment tool has a new bug. 

We thought the tool had been fixed in the last upgrade of Blackboard, but 

unfortunately, a new error has occurred.  

 

The tool itself works as it should, but if you open the assessment to have a look at 

how many students have submitted or evaluated BEFORE the deadline, the students 

who submits afterwards will not be assigned any peer submissions to evaluate. 

 

To be able to follow the development in submissions and evaluations would of 

course be the best thing since most educators would send a reminder if the activity 

was too low. 

 

If you wish to use the tool anyway, just stay clear of the above. 

 

The old error regarding evaluation tasks being sent to students who have not 

submitted anything themselves has now been fixed. 

 

The new error has been reported to Blackboard and we expect to receive a 

workaround in case of broken evaluation chains. 


